
 

 Slaley First School 
  

Friday 17th June 2022 

 
 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
 

This  

 
 
 

 
 

PE Kits 
 

PE Kits (preferably consisting 

of: yellow t-shirt, blue shorts, 
blue sweatshirt & jogging 

bottoms, trainers, spare 
socks) are required for all 

pupils to be brought in on a 
Monday and left in school 

and taken home on a Friday. 

All items must be clearly 
labelled with your child’s 

name.  Uniform can be 
ordered online from Salto UK 

Ltd.  

Please note, hoodies have 
been discontinued due to 
health & safety reasons. 

 

 

 

 

Staying Safe Online 
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-
advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-
mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/ 


